rom: Karen Randolph [KRandolph@ChicagoInspectorGeneral.org]
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 12:58 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Keyla Vazquez; TJ Hengesbach
Subject: RE: Reporting Submission
Mr. Berlin,
 

This is a follow up to the below email to clarify that Mr. Ferguson presented on August 1, 2013 and returned on August 2, 2013.  This event was sponsored by the New York City Department of Investigation and they paid for Mr. Ferguson’s hotel (2 nights) and flight. 
 

Thanks,
 

Karen R.H. Randolph
Chief Administrative Officer
Office of Inspector General
City of Chicago
740 North Sedgwick - Suite 200
Chicago, Illinois 60654
Office   (773) 478-3526
Cell (773) 491-1219 Fax (773) 479-3949
www.chicagoinspectorgeneral.org
 

 

From: Karen Randolph 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 9:01 AM
To: 'sberlin@cityofchicago.org'
Cc: Keyla Vazquez; Theodor Hengesbach
Subject: Reporting Submission
 

Per 2-156-142(d)(12) this email serves as official reporting that on August 1, 2013, Inspector General, Joseph Ferguson, was a presenter at the Watchdog II Conference: Summit on Anti-Corruption Strategies in New York.  This event was sponsored by the New York City Department of Investigation and they paid for Mr. Ferguson’s hotel (2 nights) and flight.  
 

Thanks,
 

 

Karen R.H. Randolph
Chief Administrative Officer
Office of Inspector General
